
Friends Meeting 9/6/2022 

President opened the meeting at 6:30 

Minutes of August meeting were reviewed and approved. 

Director Report 
 The Friends requested a membership form be included with the new resident packets. 
Adele will look into it – the first group of packets have been sealed. 
             September is Library Sign-Up month 
 
October 4 will be the Friends Social.  The Library Staff will provide baked goods and coffee for 
the event.  Members in attendance will reach out to an assigned group of members to invite 
them to attend. 
 
The Fall Book Sale begins October 31 (Members only in am) thru November 5. Sharon O’Neil is 
the sale chairman and committee members include Phil and Brenda, Kathy, Barb, Rita and Pam. 
 
Goodness Gracious boutique has joined our sponsor list.  Details to follow later. 
They sponsored an impromptu Library night and donated $250  
 
Friends have partnered with Our Lady of Peace to help with items for the food and personal 
pantry. The church also holds a Food Pickup on the  1st and the 3rd Saturdays of the month. 

GMPL Express announced for December  11th to Stan Hywet Manor for the Deck the Halls 
Celebration.  The Friends and the Library will sponsor 2 limo buses from 216 Party Bus (18 
people per bus).  Admission tickets are $24.  Discussion was held regarding requiring a $10 
reservation to hold your seat – then refundable the night of the event. Members will be able to 
register early with a maximum of member and one guest per membership.  Beth will confirm 
date/time with Stan Hywet.   

Barb Allman will sell 50/50 tickets for Folk Music show at the Township Hall.  

 

Next meeting will be the Social on Oct 4. 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


